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Coziron Resources Limited (ASX: CZR) – Suspension from 
Official Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Coziron Resources Limited (‘CZR’) will be suspended from quotation immediately under Listing 
Rule 17.2, at the request of CZR, pending the release of an announcement regarding assay results. 

Issued by 

Madeleine Green 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 



 
Coziron Resources Limited 

ABN: 91 112 866 869 
Level 24, 44 St George’s Terrace 

Perth  Western Australia 6000 
PO Box Z5183 

Perth  WA  6831 
Phone:  +61 8 6211 5099 

Facsimile:+61 8 9218 8875 
Website:  www.coziron.com 

14 January 2020 
 
Elizabeth Harris 
Manager, Listing Compliance 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, 
152-158 St George's Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
 
Dear Elizabeth, 
 

COZIRON RESOURCES LIMITED 
VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION FROM TRADING 
 
Further to our request of 10 January 2020 for the Company’s securities to be placed in trading halt, 
the Company hereby requests that the securities be placed in voluntary suspension in accordance with 
ASX Listing Rule 17.2 pending release of an announcement in relation to the assay results of the 
Croydon Top Camp drilling program. 
 
The Company requested a trading halt on Friday 10 January 2020 out of an abundance of caution given 
the very high trading volumes.  The Company has received initial data from the assaying of samples 
taken from five of the 13 holes drilled in the recent Croydon Top Camp drilling program and awaits 
the data from the remaining holes.  The results obtained to date provide an incomplete picture of the 
significant drilling program undertaken over an area 400m by 600m.  The Company does not consider 
the initial results received to be material in and of themselves, and believes that in order to provide a 
complete assessment it needs to consider all the drilling results from the geology being tested. 
 
The Company requests that the voluntary suspension end on the date the anticipated announcement 
referred to above is released to the market which will be as soon as possible following receipt of the 
final drilling data.  The final batch of samples is currently scheduled to be processed by Bureau Veritas 
between 18 and 23 January 2020. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted, or of 
any other information necessary to inform the market about the suspension. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Stephen Hewitt-Dutton 
Company Secretary 
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